
Brothers, 

             Brothers, I am going to keep this one short and sweet as this is a day that needs no long-winded 

explanation.  Another Memorial Day is upon us and we, the Sons of Union Veterans of the Civil War, will 

be coming together to honor those who paid the last full measure of devotion to preserve the Union.  

We will gather, many of us seeing each other for the first time since the Covid-19 Pandemic reached our 

shores, at gravesites, monuments, or march in parades as the boys of the GAR did.  We all know how 

important this day is to us and to our order, let us strive to do right by the Boys in Blue this Memorial 

Day.  Thank you all for all that you do to keep green their memories. Good luck in your annual 

remembrances and may we never forget their sacrifice.  

In Fraternity, Charity and Loyalty, 

Br. Ben Frail, PDC 

National Patriotic Instructor 


